

16 March, 2011

Mr. Robert D. Sloan Executive VP, General Counsel and Secretary Entergy Corporation 639 Loyola Avenue New Orleans, LA 70161

Dear Mr. Sloan:

We have reviewed your letter to Leslie Lowe of March 14, 2011, (copy attached) that commits Entergy to publishing a report that addresses the concerns raised in our resolution, without disclosing proprietary information, and including Entergy's processes to identify and evaluate "risks arising from the uncertainty surrounding the future regulation of coal-fired electric generating units and from uncertainties surrounding the future price of coal, natural gas, and other fuels, as well as other circumstances that may pose material financial risks to the company." In consideration of the agreement of Entergy Corporation set forth in your letter, As You Sow, as the authorized agent of of Ms. Ruth Tucker, does hereby withdraw the shareholder proposal entitled "Financial Risks of Reliance on Coal" that was filed on behalf of Ms. Tucker.

We understand that you cannot commit to providing a draft of the report by September 1, 2011, however, you have agreed to make a draft available to us in sufficient time to review it before the Entergy 2012 filing deadline. While we are disappointed that you will not include a statement in your proxy or at your annual shareholder meeting about the resolution and our company's agreement to prepare the report, we do not think this should be an impediment to moving forward with disclosure of the important information about financial risk to your coal assets.

Sincerely,

Andrew Behar,

Chief Executive Officer

As You Sow

cc: Edna Chism Leslie Lowe